
From: Alice Boyd
To: Pam Dolby; Robert Whritenour; Martina Thornton, Dukes County Manager; Moore, Kaylea (HOU); Madden,

Timothy - Rep (HOU); dan.wolf@capeair.com; Jen Rand; Tim Carroll; Adam Wilson
Subject: CDBG Proposed Changes
Date: Thursday, October 27, 2016 9:53:21 PM

My sincere thanks to all of you for your efforts in changing DHCD's earlier policy decisions
regarding the CDBG program.

Your letters and advocacy resulted in a major shift in direction that will make the CDBG
program available to the majority of Cape and Islands towns. 

While there are dramatic changes for the upcoming FY17 grant round these changes are
thoughtful, well-considered and fair. 

In the weeks to come we will be considering each application strategically to determine the
best possible route to securing funds. 

Thank you for all of your efforts on behalf of the low to moderate-income residents in our
communities.

Best,

Alice

-- 
Alice Boyd
Bailey Boyd Associates, Inc
508 430-4499 x1
413 258-7055
www.baileyboyd.com
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